
 

 

 

 

 

Feed trailer parking 
 

To ensure both safety and an enjoyable 
experience at the 2022 WSF, the Feed 
Trailer parking will be housed on grounds.  
Feed Trailer parking spots will be assigned 

to each county. It is the exhibitors’ 

responsibility to communicate with their 

4-H or FFA Advisor, as spaces are limited.  

The Pepsi Lot, as well as the grass area 

behind the FORD Grandstands, will still be 

open for additional Feed Trailer parking as 

necessary.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hello Wyoming State Fair exhibitors!  

August is here, and so is the 110th annual Wyoming State Fair! 
With only a couple weeks until we are all together, there are a 
few items we would like to make our exhibitors aware of. 

The Exhibitor Office, located near the Pavillion, will be open 
Sunday through Tuesday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. All exhibitor passes will 
be for purchase and pickup in this office.  

This year, feed trailer parking will be on grounds along the river 
walk. This is for both exhibitor convenience and safety. Please 
keep in mind, because this area will be housing trailers, we will 
be eliminating as much vehicle traffic as possible.  

From the Wyoming State Fair staff and Board, we cannot wait to 
see all of you!  
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Barn Curfew 
It is discouraged for ANYONE to be in the 

barns from 10:30 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

Any members who request entry into the 

barns will be required to have their 

armband scanned for record of entry. 

Exhibitor Meeting 
This year’s Exhibitor Meeting will take 

place in the Swine Barn at 7:00 p.m. 

Fitting rules 
Due to recent questions regarding ethical fitting, the WSF Team 
and Board would like to take a moment to address it. Any 
addition of hair/wool or hair/wool-like substances to the animal 
is not permitted. This rule includes hair/wool or hair/wool-like 
substances being glued to hair, because it is still indirectly 
attached to the hide.  
For more information regarding youth general fitting policies, 
which apply to all species, please see page 76 of the Premium 
Book.  
 

Exhibitor office hours 
Sunday, August 14 – Tuesday, August 16 

8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Located near the Pavillion 


